
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DRUG AND ALCOHOL TESTING FOR COMMERCIAL DRIVERS   MTC 747 

 
Mitchell Technical College requires a drug- and alcohol-free learning and working environment. The 
College will make every effort to see that employees requiring a commercial driver’s license (CDL) are 
operating vehicles in a safe manner. 
 
A “driver” for purposes of this policy is defined as an employee who is required as a condition of 
employment to have a commercial driver’s license. 
 
Mitchell Technical College maintains a drug and alcohol testing program for these drivers to assure the 
safety of passengers, students, pedestrians, and other motorists, as well as the drivers themselves. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1/9/16 – Policy revised to focus on employees and not students, as well as to function separately from federal transportation regulations. 
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